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Councilman Joe Jones Responds to Allegations and Reaffirms Commitment to Public Service
Cleveland, OH - January 30, 2025

Councilman Joe Jones acknowledges recent concerns raised regarding allegations of
inappropriate and unprofessional behavior. In response, he wishes to directly address the
community and reaffirm his dedication to public service.

While continuing to serve the residents of Ward 1, Councilman Jones has made the decision to
temporarily step back from committee deliberations as he focuses on professional development
and accountability.

As part of this commitment, he will participate in comprehensive sensitivity and professional
conduct training.

" The last few weeks have been very challenging for me personally and professionally. Although
unintended, | recognize that my actions have made others feel uncomfortable and | sincerely
apologize. I've learned a lot about myself, and | feel a deep sense of remorse. The fact that these
allegations have clouded my service to the community and my residents is heartbreaking. said
Councilman Jones. "Serving my constituents each day is a privilege, and my top priority remains
serving the residents of Ward 1 and enhancing the quality of life for every citizen of Cleveland.”

Councilman Jones deeply appreciates the patience and understanding of his colleagues and the
community. His dedication to Ward 1 and the City of Cleveland remains unwavering.

About Councilman Joe Jones

Councilman Joe Jones represents Ward 1 on the Cleveland City Council. He remains focused on
economic growth, public safety, and enhancing city services to improve the quality of life for all
residents.




